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Early Voting for 2022 Elections begins on Friday, June 24, 2022

[Duluth, MN] – The State Primary Election will take place on Tuesday, August 9, 2022. Early Voting opens on Friday, June 24,
2022.

Vote from Home! Visit www.mnvotes.org to submit an absentee ballot request or visit www.duluthmn.gov/city-clerk.

A witness IS required for 2022 primary ballots of all voters. Voters are encouraged to request an absentee ballot before July
15, 2022 to ensure timely delivery and to mail return ballots by August 2, 2022 to ensure delivery before Election Day. Voters
can also return ballots in person to City Hall. Absentee ballots are recommended to be received by the City Clerk’s Office by
8:00 p.m. on Election Day, August 9, 2022.

Early Voting Days and Hours

Beginning June 24, 2022, Duluth voters can vote early in person at Duluth City Hall, 411 W. 1st St. Duluth, MN 55802, Room
318. You do not need an appointment to vote.

Monday – Friday 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Saturday, August 6, 2022 – 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Monday, August 8, 2022 – 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

For more information, please visit http://www.duluthmn.gov/city-clerk or www.mnvotes.org.
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